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Principal’s Update 26/5/23 

 
Dear parents, 

 

I start today's message by congratulating our P4 pupils on receiving their First Holy Communion 

last Saturday. It was a beautiful ceremony that touched all of us spiritually. 

There followed on Monday the P4 & 7 May procession. We were blessed with beautiful weather 

and welcomed many parents into school to join us. Each class had their own procession in the 

next few days and I know that our children will carry happy memories of this special devotion to 

Mary Our Mother, with them. 

We would love to receive some more First Holy Communion and May Procession photographs for 

our website so please forward to stclaresabbey@gmail.com 

Today is the big Eco Day that we have been working towards. Wish us good luck and a safe 

journey as we make our way to Dublin today, we hope to wow the judges with all our hard work. 

I remind all parents that school will be closed on Monday and Tuesday and I wish you all a 

lovely weekend. 

Yours in partnership, 

Mrs Monaghan 

  

 

 


